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CITY OF CEDARBURG 
POSSIBLE QUORUM OF COMMON COUNCIL MEMBERS  

AND/OR 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MEMBERS 

 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2022 

9:00 a.m. 
 

 
It is possible that members of, and possibly a quorum of members of the 
Common Council and/or Community Development Authority may be in 
attendance at the Amcast site on Friday, November 4, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. as 
the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) tours the facilities located at: 
 

• N37 W5684 Hamilton Road, Cedarburg, WI 53012 

• N39 W5789 Hamilton Road, Cedarburg, WI 53012 
 
No business will be conducted by the Common Council or the Community 
Development Authority, and no action will be taken.  Attendance is for the 
purpose of information gathering and exchange. 
 

 
 

 
10/25/22 tas 


